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Dear First Name, 

 

On behalf of all the leaders of the commissions and organizations that are represented at St. Alfred 

and myself, I sincerely thank you for sharing your personal Christian stewardship experience and 

its impact on your daily life. Your testimony provided meaningful guidance and inspiration to our 

parish community.  

 

Our parish has been truly blessed with a faith community that is prepared to take some extra steps 

in the practice of our discipleship with our Lord, Jesus Christ. I am pleased with the way our parish 

is responding to the invitation to Christian stewardship. Your testimony has and will play an 

important role.  

 

Your prayers and sharing of God’s gifts of time and talent are greatly appreciated. God bless you 

for your generosity! 

 

 

Sincerely your servant in Christ, 

 

 

 

Fr. Charles Altermatt  

Pastor 
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